
At-Home Science Fair Rules 
 

Be a part of Beaver Creek Reserve’s Earth Week Challenge! Join us in celebrating science and the 

wonders of at-home learning to help us find solutions to many of Earth's challenges. 

One way to participate in the Earth Week Challenge is our At-Home Science Fair. The At-Home 

Science fair is open to all ages. We encourage everyone to use household items you already have, 

no need to purchase anything new. To take part in this challenge you need to create your science 

project, make a video or take a picture, and give us a description of the steps you took. Qualifying 

projects will receive 10 points for the Earth Week Challenge. Top 5 projects will receive an 

additional 2 points! 

Rules  

 Submit your project by Thursday, April 22nd at Midnight 
 

 Only one submission per Earth Week Challenge Team or Household 
 

 At least 50% of your materials must be recycled/reused. Try to use items around your 
house - do not purchase new materials! 
 

 Submit pictures or a video (3 minute limit), and a description of your project that 
answers the following questions: 

 

1. What is your hypothesis? 

2. What is your conclusion? 

3. What recycled/reused materials did you use? 

To qualify for the At-Home Science Fair, you must follow all the rules listed above. Once you have 

completed all steps, follow the directions below to submit your project online. 
 

How Do I Submit? 
Go to: https://www.beavercreekreserve.org/events/earth_week_challenge/ 

Look for the link for the Earth Week Challenge Registration and submit all the items needed to 
receive your points. 

https://www.beavercreekreserve.org/events/earth_week_challenge/

